
 

Glenmorgan Gazette 

 

From the Principal’s desk…… 
 

 
 

Easter holidays seem like a long-lost 
memory and we are almost half way 
through term 2 – I keep on asking where 
has the time gone? The students have been 
working hard on new units in English, 
Maths, Science and The Arts and we have a 
few busy weeks ahead as we prepare for 
the end of semester 1. 
 

CROSS COUNTRY 
On Wednesday 24 April, our school 
attended the cross country and ball games 
sports day at The Gums. Congratulations to 
MacGregor, who was reserve age champion 
for his age group. Our students all acquitted 
themselves well in the running and joined 
with Teelba and Hannaford students to 
make up the numbers for the ball games. 
Lots of giggles and fun were had as they 
shared events with other schools. Thank 
you to families for transporting students 
and equipment to and from the event.  
 

ANZAC DAY 
Most of our students and staff marched in 
the ANZAC Day parade in Meandarra. 
Students all looked very smart in their 
correct uniform and quite a few schools 
from out district were participating. 
Congratulations to all ANZAC competition 
winners, especially Emilee and Madeline 
from Glenmorgan. All the children’s work 
was on display in the hall and I think the 
judges must have had a difficult time this 
year as the work standard was impressive. 
  

WRITERS CAMP 
We had one student attend the Writer’s 
Camp at Columboola in early May and by all 
accounts a lot of fun learning occurred. We 
are proud to have created links within our 
district and region so we can provide 
opportunities like this for our learners. 
Living and learning in a small school does 
NOT limit your opportunities. 
 

PRINCIPAL’S MEETING 
We had Principals from 7 other schools 
within the Tara cluster come and hold their 
term 2 meeting at Glenmorgan last week. 

As part of this meeting, the principal 
conducted a ‘walk through’ where they 
come into the classroom and talk to the 
students. I think some of our students were 
a little overwhelmed having more adults 
than children in the room. Even so, they 
spoke of their learning and shared 
information about what they doing at 
school and I am very proud of each of them.  
 

DRUMMING WORKSHOP 
We have a drumming incursion coming to 
the school on Thursday 16 May. Permission 
forms will come home next week. There is 
no cost to families for this and I’m sure the 
students and staff are going to have fun! 
 

ROOKIE ROLLERS 
This term we are using our Sporting Schools 
Grant to learn how to Bowl, through the 
Rookie Rollers Program. 
These sessions are due to start on 14th May 
(date may be changed).   
Final details are yet to be confirmed, and 
we will send more information home once 
they are put in place.  We look forward to 
the students experiencing  something a 
little different! 
 

HAPPY MOTHERS DAY 
We would like to wish all the Mothers in 
our community (and beyond), a wonderful 
Mothers Day.  We hope you can enjoy some 
family time over the weekend.   
The world needs mothers….. the original 
Superheroes! 
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Out & About and Around the School……. 

STUDENT OF THE WEEK— TERM 1  
 

Week 10 - Billy for counting to 30, & MacGregor for counting to 13.   
 

STUDENT OF THE WEEK— TERM 2  
 

Week 1 -  Billy for letter recognition and writing. 

Week 2 - Maddie for demonstrating excellent leadership skills.  

Week 3 - Aglacia for excellent work in graphing explanations.  

 

Classroom Awards Term 2….   

Maths —Mac, Billy, Amarra 
 

Swimming Award:  Emilee 

Behaviour—Maddie, Aglacia 
Reading—Billy 

DYB —Ryan, Mac 

16th MAY African Drumming      
Workshop 

14th May 

Rookie Rollers Session  
1, 2, 3 & 4  

21st May 

28th May 

4th June 

15th & 
16th June 

Glenmorgan Trail Bike 
Ride 

21st June LAST DAY TERM 2 

8th July FIRST DAY TERM 3 

16th July SS Athletics @ MSS 

5th August SS Public Speaking @ GSS 

No Student or Staff Birthdays  

TUCKSHOP IS BACK!! 

If you don’t feel like packing a 

lunch box on Fridays, Tuckshop 

will be available! 

Staff will distribute 
order forms to    
students during the 
week to be returned 
on Thursday. 

Yummmmmmmy  
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